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I am writing you to urge you to vote YES on frequent trap~checking & on the banning of trapping both near urban areas and also
recreational areas.  Additionally, I think it would be a huge mistake to remove trap ID requirement.

There are other issues involved in your work, and I would ask you to remember both the advantage of keeping Alaska wild & lush with
greenery & lakes & the numerous animals to which you are home and to keep the balance that nature demands..does not just ask for..and
do not un-naturally target, & eliminate too high a number of wolves.  
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